
 

 

IVSC FIB Update April 2024 

This IVSC Update highlights tentative decisions of the IVSC Financial Instrument Board 

(Board). Projects affected by these decisions can be found on the IVSC Publication Schedule. 

The Board's final decisions on IVS® Standards and Amendments as set out in the IVSC 

Standards Review Board Due Process and Working Procedures. 

The Board met over video conference on 18th April 2024. 

1. Welcome - Thomas 

2. Introduction of new Board members - Thomas 

3. Working Group Discussions - Thomas, Doug 

4. Process for commenting on Hot topics - Doug 

5. AOB 

 

Opening Remarks  

Thomas welcomed Board members to the meeting. 

Introduction of new Board members  

Thomas welcomed three new Board members to the FI Board and asked them to introduce 

themselves to the Board. The FI Board was not asked to make any decisions.  

Working Group Discussions  

Thomas and Doug proposed that going forward Working Group leaders would be requested 

to provide updates to the FI Board on the progress made by the working groups. The FI 

Board tentatively agreed with the recommendation. 

Process for commenting on Hot topics 

Doug proposed that at each meeting, time permitting, FI Board members would be requested 

to highlight any topic of concern or discussion with their practices that was relevant for 

financial instrument valuations. The FI Board tentatively agreed with the suggestion. 

AOB 

Thomas thanked all the board members for their attendance and, there being no other 

business, the meeting ended. 


